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Sixth Form Newsletter 27/09/24 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope this newsletter finds you well. 
 
Year 12 Parents Information Evening 
 
Following on from our communication yesterday, I would like to once again apologise for the 
need to cancel the event due to the localised flooding at the Emmbrook School which made 
the driveway inaccessible.  I have attached a PDF of the slides and the handout to the 
newsletter.  If you have any questions, please do ask.  
 
Bursary 
 
Bursary applications are now open.  The bursary is available to support families from lower 
income backgrounds who may need support with their A level journey. If you feel your child 
might qualify for the bursary, you will need to complete the application form which can be 
found on the Sixth Form section of the school’s website.   
 
Year 13 PPEs 
 

The timetable for year 13 PPEs is below.  If you have questions or concerns about 
the upcoming PPEs, please do not hesitate to get in touch with your child’s tutor and 
we will be able to support you. 

 
Coffee Morning 
 
I wanted to take this opportunity to thank anyone who has supported our MacMillian Coffee 
morning today.  We will share the amount raised next week but it is great to see so many 
people keen to support a wonderful charity.  
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UCAS reminder 
 
A quick reminder that the UCAS deadline for early entry is rapidly approaching.  The 
deadline for all early entries is October 15th at 6pm.  If the application is not sent by then, it 
will not be considered for any early entry course or institution. 
 
The remaining UCAS applicants have a bit longer, but we would advise that they aim to 
have their application completed this term so that they can focus on achieving the results 
required. 
 
Kind regards 
 
David Constable 
 
Sixth Form Lead 
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